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            November 15, 2017 

Prenatal Health Assessment (H1000) Denial for PMAP Subscribers 

Per the Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) Fee Schedule, procedure code H1000 is not eligible for 

reimbursement. Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will no longer reimburse code 

H1000 (Prenatal care, at-risk assessment) as of January 1, 2018. Blue Cross will reprocess claims that have denied for 

Prepaid Medical Assistance Program (PMAP) subscribers prior to January 1, 2018, as the code was incorrectly denying 

prior to the effective date of this change. 

Products Impacted                                                                                                                                                            

This only applies to subscribers that have coverage through PMAP. 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-292-0820. 
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